CONSERVATION COMMISSION
225 Center Road - Easton, Connecticut 06612

MEMORANDUM
TO: Christine Halloran, Town Clerk
FROM: Roy Gosse, Chairman
DATE: January 27, 2014
SUBJECT: Cancellatlon of Regular Meeting Scheduled for

Tuesday, January 28, 2014

This is to inform you that the regular meeting scheduled for the Easton Conservation
Commission for Tuesday, January 28, 2014 has been canceled as recent inclement
weather has hampered the Members® ability to perform the necessary site walk for their
single current application. The next regularty-scheduled meeting is set for February 11

2014.
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